STATE OF CONNECTICUT
STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION

August 25, 2015

Ms. ingrid Canady, Interim Executive Director
State Education Resource Center

25 Industrial Park Road

Middletown, CT 06457-1520

Dear Ms. Canady:

Please be advised that pursuant to Section 268 of Public Act 15-5 of the June Special Session, | am
hereby appointing Dr. Isabelina Rodriguez to serve as my designee on the Individualized Education
Program Advisory Council. Dr. Rodriguez is the Bureau Chief for Special Education at the State
Department of Education. Her contact information is copied below.

Dr. Isabelina Rodriguez, Chief
Bureau of Special Education

CT State Department of Education
165 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06106

(860} 713-6911

isabelina.rodriguez@ct.gov

Please feel free to contact Dr. Rodriguez’s office directly on all matters pertaining to the Advisory
Council.

Sincerely,

Stona R. hentgtd

Dr. Dianna R. Wentzell
Commissioner of Education

cc: Charlene Russell-Tucker, Chief Operating Officer
Dr. Isabelina Rodriguez, Chief, Bureau of Special Education
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